
Dear Kenneth:

I am writing to infolrn you that I have directed the Nassau County Department of Public
Works to un$ertake 4 resurfacing project on Plandome Road. The project is expected to take
place in the {'all of 2012 and will be completed before the winter months.

I
I

The safety o{our roads is of paramount importance to my administration. That is why I directed
the start of tl]is project after leaming that the residents of the Village of Plandome Heights have
called for th( repair gf a 1,900 foot section of Plandome Road. If you have any specific questions
or concerns, please cpntact the Department of Public Works at516-571-6900.

In closing, I frope thfs letter finds you well and excited about the impending Spring and Summer
weather. Plefse take the time to enjoy some of what Nassau County has to offer to its residents.

t - -
I Edward P. Mangano

County Executive

Very truly yours,

EPM:oca

Kenneth C. Riscica
Underline

Kenneth C. Riscica
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